
 

 

 
Cyfeirir pob gohebiaeth i’r Pennaeth 

Please address all communications to the Headteacher 

Headteacher 
 

Ysgol Gynradd, Trelogan, 

Berthengam, 

Trelogan, 

TREFFYNNON, 

Sir Fflint. 

CH8  9BZ 

 

Ffôn/Ffacs:  01745 560432 

Trelogan Primary School, 

Berthengam, 

Trelogan, 

HOLYWELL, 

Flintshire. 

CH8  9BZ 

 

Tel/Fax:  01745 560432 

tlmail@hwbcymru.net 

Mrs. M. Madoc-Jones 

B.D.  (Hons). 

Pennaeth 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  Monday, May 8th, 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, Ysgol Trelogan and Ysgol Gronant have been working together for 
some years, and share a Headteacher, Mrs Madoc Jones.  When the Governors of 
the schools agreed to this informal arrangement, we did so knowing that there may 
come a time when it made sense to put the relationship on a more formal footing.  
We believe that time has now come. 
There are real advantages to both schools working closely together and we believe 
that the best way for this to happen is to create a school ‘federation’.  This is a legal 
arrangement that makes it more practical to share resources between the schools.  It 
means merging the two governing bodies together, but we are not planning to 
change the day to day running of the schools. 
The Governors believe this is the best way to support both schools into the future 
and to help them continue to serve their communities better. As well as continuing 
in their own buildings we want each school to keep its own character.  We see this 
proposal as the best way to build on the collaboration we started three years ago 
and which has benefited both schools already. 
Most importantly, we believe that creating a school federation is the best way to 
continue improving the education we can provide for the children in our 
communities. 
We are consulting a wide range of groups who might have an interest in this 
proposal, including Parents, Staff, Unions, the County Council and the pupils 
themselves.  We would ask you to read the enclosed document, which describes the 
process we intend to follow.  An important part of the process is that we consider 
your thoughts and opinions. 
The consultation process will end on the 12th June 2017.  There is a feedback form at 
the end of the enclosed document, or you can take part in an online survey. The 
address for the survey website is: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Z5RKL9G. If 
you would prefer to send an email or write a letter there are addresses in the 
document.  An open meeting will also be held between 3-5p.m. on Wednesday, May 
17th at the school, where you can come in and discuss your thoughts with us and 
with members of the County Education Authority. Please come along and share your 
views. 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Ysgol Trelogan Governors 


